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CITY OF ANGELS PO Box 667, 200 Monte Verda St. Suite B, Angels Camp, CA 95222 P: (209) 736-1346 
 

 
 
 

DATE:  July 16, 2024 
 
TO:  City of Angels City Council  
 
FROM:  Scott Ellis, Chief of Police 
 
RE:  APPROVE AGREEMENT FOR THE SCHOOL RESOURCE OFFICER POSITION BETWEEN THE CITY OF 

ANGELS AND BRET HARTE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the agreement between the City of Angels and the Bret Harte School District for the School Resource 
Officer position.   
 
BACKGROUND: 

The City of Angels Police Department has been contracting with the Bret Harte Unified School District for the 
services of a School Resource Officer.  This is an annual agreement, depending on funding. 
 
 DISCUSSION: 

Bret Harte has agreed to continue funding a School Resource Officer.  Within the agreement, Bret Harte 
agrees to pay approximately 75% of the costs of an officer or nine months of service to fulfill this position.  The 
City General fund pays the other 25%.   

This position will allow the high school to have an officer on school grounds throughout each school day of the 
week.  This position benefits the district and the police department as it will add to our available resources 
and expand our ability to respond appropriately to emergencies within the City Limits. 

 
FISCAL IMPACTS: 

The 2024-25 Fiscal Year budget included costs and associated revenue. 

 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 SRO  Agreement



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


